Estate, Probate, and Elder Law Committee

To: Lycoming Law Association

From: Elizabeth A. White, Chair

Date: December 10, 2018

Re: 2018 Annual Report for the Estate, Probate, and Elder Law Committee

The Committee held a meeting in November to discuss the new Statewide Uniform Guardianship Tracking System. Court Administrator Adrianne Stahl and Register and Recorder Kathy Rhinehart outlined the system and answered questions of members in attendance.

The members discussed possible ways to circulate the information to the public and/or professionals. Guardians have all received letters on the issue. The committee requested, and the LLA approved, communicating the changes in tracking to the LLA membership at large. Executive Director, Michele Frey, sent an e-mail to the LLA at large in November with a link to information regarding the Statewide Uniform Guardianship Tracking System.

We are looking to increase the attendance at meetings in 2019.

The Committee did not distribute any funds in 2018.

Respectfully Submitted,

Elizabeth A. White, Chair